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ADDENDUM NO.:  003 
IFB NO.:  689 
Description: Queens College Unified 
Communications Solution   
Project: CUNY - Queens College 
Telephone Upgrade 
Bid Opening Date: February 16, 2021 

 
Specifics of the Addendum: RFI’s 
 
Question: 
We are wondering if it is possible to quote the Ribbon SBC’s “as a service”, rather than providing 
Queens college providing the PTSN?   
 
Answer: 
Ribbon SBC is critical to this install. We are still using our existing PSTN service and will connect to it. 
It also will be used for Dial plan with the existing PBX service. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All other terms and conditions of the original Invitation for Bids or Request for Proposals shall remain 
the same.  This notice shall be signed and attached to the Invitation for Bids and shall form a part of 
your bid. 

 


